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April 21, 2022 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Courthouse Occupants:  
  
 One individual who was last in the Dirksen Courthouse on Sunday, April 17, has tested 
positive for COVID-19.  This individual was in the basement and in outdoor locations. We 
understand this person had contact with no other individuals.  GSA has taken steps to clean the 
relevant spaces.   
  
 The weather is beautiful – at least today – and there is very little transmission of the virus 
when we are outdoors.  For those of us who have to be inside, we will stick with the program, 
being careful while we get our work done.  As always, I thank you for adhering to the guidelines 
that have worked very well to keep us safe.  This really will be over one day.   
 
 Best wishes for good health and a great weekend.    
 
      Yours truly, 
 
 
 
      Rebecca R. Pallmeyer 
      Chief District Judge  
      Chair, Dirksen Courthouse Building Security  
         Committee  
 
 
 


